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2 December 2020 
 
Dear Parent or Caregiver, 
 
Your child/ward has selected Ten Pin Bowling at Raymond Terrace Ten Pin for school sport on a 
Wednesday afternoon during Term 1 2021.  
Travel to the venue will be by bus and students are required to pay $40 for the term’s bus travel before 
Wednesday 17 February 2021. This payment is non-refundable and can be paid to the front office or online 
via the school’s website. 
 
Students are also required to pay $7 to the venue each Wednesday they attend. 
 
It will be necessary for all students to wear school/sports uniform. 
 
The group will depart from HRHS at 1pm. The group will return to HRHS at 3:15 pm.  
 
 
 
  
     _______________________     _________________________
    Mr Thomas Wai       Mrs Deb Dibley 

Sports Coordinator             Principal  
 
      
------------ Please detach and return to Mr Wai by 16/12/2020  --------------- 

 
 
 
I do / do not consent to __________________________________ attending Ten Pin Bowling at Raymond 
Terrace Ten Pin on Wednesday afternoons during Term 1, 2021. Travel will be by bus. 
My son / daughter has the following special needs (please provide full details and include any relevant 
medical details) ________________________________________________________________________ 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
I give / do not give permission for my child to receive medical treatment in case of emergency. 
 
     

        _______________________      _________________ 
Parent/Carer Signature       Date 

 

 


